From: Dale Perrin <dale@lakebar.org>

Sent: Wednesday, December 16, 2020, 11:29 AM
To: Paparigian, Frances; Rochford, Elizabeth M.
Subject: Foundation Grant

Good morning Judge Rochforc! and Frances,

Due to the great success of the Foundation’s Art With a Heart fundraiser that ended last month, the Foundation’s Board
of Trustees are excited to award the 19*" Judicial Circuit Self-Represented Litigant Program the full $3,000 requested in
your grant proposal.

Thank you for your support and involvement in the fundraiser which helped to make it a success. Please advise as to
how, or who the check should be made out to and what your availability is next week for the Foundation President to

present the check to you.

Congratulations and thank you for the tremendous service you provide. '
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Dale Perrin, IOM
Executive Director
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